
LET’S KEEP OUR SCHOOL SAFE

We are excited to welcome visitors and 
spectators back into our school

Wash/sanitize your hands 
regularly, including upon entering 
and exiting the school, and when 

touching various surfaces.

Please keep your mask on at 
all times and ensure it covers 

your nose.

If you begin experiencing any 
symptoms of COVID-19, please 
leave the venue immediately.

Please conduct a daily health check before entering our school. 
To review the health check form, please scan this QR Code:

Please respect other’s personal 
space and maintain a distance of 

6 feet when possible.

For more information, please go to: surreyschools.ca/covid19

Sign in on the provided sheet. 
This is important for contact 

tracing purposes.

Please only attend the areas of 
the school that are relevant to the 

purpose of your visit.


